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News
Linowes and Blocher Announces the Passing of Partner Stephen P.
Elmendorf

December 28, 2016

It is with deep sadness that we inform you of the loss of Stephen P. EImendorf, a long-standing and valued member of
the Linowes and Blocher family. Steve passed away suddenly on December 27 while on vacation with his family. His
mark on land use and zoning in Montgomery County over the last several decades will have lasting imprints. Steve will
be greatly missed and remembered for his commitment to the firm, impact on the community, and devotion to his family.
Our thoughts and prayers are with Steve's family.

The viewing will be held Thursday, January 5th from 5:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. at Hines Rinaldi located at 11800 New
Hampshire Ave in Silver Spring and the funeral will be held Friday, January 6th at 11:00 a.m. at Our Lady of Grace located
at 15661 Norbeck Blvd. in Silver Spring.
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